
No on SB 2400 
Dear Representatives,  

I am writing to you to ask you to vote no on SB 2400. 

 

• Homeschoolers would not have the option to opt-in or opt-out of this funding. 
• States with similar bills have seen regulations attempted on all homeschoolers. 
• This bill does not protect from further regulation, but leaves it up to the 

Superintendent of Public Instruction. 
• Public funding should not be used for private or homeschool education. 

 

Please amend SB2 400 to provide protection for homeschoolers. Do not pass SB 2400 
without this protection. 

 

Thank you, 

Carmen Troutman 

District 23 

 

 


	No on SB 2400

